
Removal of Export Permits 
 
The Ministry of Industry, Commerce and Consumer Protection wishes to 

inform the public in general and, stakeholders in particular, that the 

Consumer Protection (Export Control) (Amendment) Regulations 2016 

have been promulgated and are effective as from 15 July 2016. 

Consequently, the items listed below have been removed from the List 

of Controlled Goods and will no longer require an export permit from the 

Ministry of Industry, Commerce and Consumer Protection:- 

1) spices; and 

2) serum, blood samples and biologicals needed for research 

vaccines, of human origin. 

However, the Ministry of Health and Quality of Life will still maintain 

control measures on serum, blood samples and biologicals needed for 

research vaccines, of human origin. 
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